
 

 
 
 
 

 
November 05, 2018 

 
NOTICE OF FILING OF A PROCUREMENT COMPLAINT 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

PROCUREMENT OF The Implementation of the Women in 
Energy (WE) – Internship and Scholarship program 

Ref: MFK /2019/ CQS / No. 012 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

This notice is hereby issued to inform the public that, on November 04, 2019, a complaint growing 
out of the procurement for the above referenced required services was filed. To ensure compliance 
with Millennium Foundation Kosovo (MFK) Interim Bid Challenge System (IBCS), any further action 
related to the challenged procurement is therefore suspended pending a final resolution of such 
complaint. 

 
The IBCS Secretariat is the personnel designated by the MFK, responsible to ensure that the complaint 
is efficiently managed. Accordingly, the filing of any complaint related document or the submission 
of any complaint related communication should be conveyed through the head of the IBCS Secretariat 
at this email address: 
procurement@millenniumkosovo.org 

 
Any entity who submitted a bid for this procurement that believes it may be affected by the decision 
to be made with respect to the filed complaint may intervene by filing a Comment with the IBCS 
Secretariat prior to the November 10, 2019 Comment Deadline. 

 
 

Regards, 
 

Mr. Petrit Selimi 
Chief Executive Officer  
Millennium Foundation of Kosovo 

mailto:procurement@millenniumkosovo.org

